

pamināwasowin Child Care Centre

MEMORANDUM

To: Parents & Guardians

From: Director, pamināwasowin Child Care Centre

Date: April 22, 2020

RE: May 2020 Closure - Child Care Centre

Parents & Guardians:

As we continue to face the challenges that the COVID-19 pandemic poses, I hope you are safe and well.

We are actively involved in communication with Saskatchewan Health. We take guidance on health matters from our federal, provincial and local health authorities, including our partner, the Ministry of Education-Early Years Branch.

Our Centre will continue to remain closed until May 31st, 2020. We will re-evaluate if the Centre will re-open June 2020 and provide you with as much advance notice as possible if this should occur. You will not be required to pay the May 2020 monthly fee at this time.

If you have further questions, please contact:

Gordana Kolic

Director, pamināwasowin Child Care Centre

phone: 306.790.5950 ext.3505

email: gkolic@fnuniv.ca